
To enable all young people, especially those 
who need us most, to reach their full potential as 
productive, caring, responsible citizens.

Boys & Girls Club
of Georgetown

With the infrastructure that GHF 
has helped us to build, we can 
aspire for more – more for the 
kids who attend our club, more 
for the staff and volunteers who 
dedicate their time, talent and 
treasure. GHF has enabled us to 
have a tremendous impact on the 
community and we appreciate 
the partnership beyond what 
words could describe.
— KELLY ST JULIEN, BRANCH DIRECTOR

Since 2018, over 973 kids have walked through 
the doors. 72% of these kids are living in an 
economically distressed situation. 55% are 
living in a single parent household.

Gained the financial assistance needed to create 
and execute ambitious program goals

Through GHF funding, the Boys & Girls Club of Georgetown has:

Received excellent guidance and encouragement 
that has provided for internal growth

Diversified and increased staffing, cultivated 
partnerships, added new methods of client 
and community engagement, and opened new 
avenues of revenue generation

Increased staff salaries to improve recruitment 
and retention capacity

2020 COVID Response
•	 Closed for only two weeks total at the beginning of the pandemic 
•	 Provided immediate all-day care for families of essential workers
•	 413 youth served
•	 Covered membership fees for all families
•	 Provided virtual learning camp for spring semester

$561,000
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